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Report of the VP Finance, AUS Council Sept. 21st
Bookkeeper/Assistant:
The new bookkeeper, Mia Trana, has been hired and is starting to settle into the job. Both her and Violette, one of the exec assistants, have been largely trained on our accounting methods and seem to be coping well.

FMC:

The committee has been decided upon as of today, with Violette the co-chair. The size of the committee has increased as well (number on the day of council).

Dep./General Budgets:

Most of the departments have sent their preliminary budgets in and the process of finalization will take a week or two (as a result of changes, allocations/rollovers being finalized). I will also be presenting a finalized budget in October for the society
Frosh Finances:
Revenues are largely in. Frosh Coord stipends (second half) will be payed in their entirety on/after Sept. 30th. Not too many incidentals so finalized budget should be the same as predicted.

External accounts:

Have a had a conversation with Finance/President about internalization, process has started and should be complete by the end of this week.

Respectfully submitted,

Deepak Punjabi
Office: (514) 398-1993


Fax: (514) 398-4431
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